
From: nancy dean
To: Cassie Mason
Subject: speed limits in town
Date: Monday, August 10, 2020 7:16:59 PM

*** This email originated from outside City of Gunnison - PLEASE USE CAUTION
OPENING LINKS, ATTACHMENTS OR REPLYING ***
I would like for the speed limit to drop to 25 mph on residential streets.

Nancy Dean
308 South Main St.
Gunnison, CO 81230
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